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Automatic Mutual Recognition Update  

Dear Surveyor, 

Following on from our previous communications the NSW Government has made the decision to postpone the implementation of 

Automatic Mutual Recognition (AMR) in NSW for 6 months. 

 

This means that licenced surveyors from other jurisdictions wishing to work in NSW as a Registered Land Surveyor will continue to do 

so under Mutual Recognition. If NSW is your home state (i.e. you live in NSW and your operational office is based in NSW) and you 

are a Registered Land Surveyor in NSW you may work under AMR in those jurisdictions that have commenced AMR, this includes 

Victoria and ACT (from the 1st of July 2022). 
 
 

Dual registration will continue to be made available for Registered Land Surveyors in which ACT is their home state* 

 

The BOSSI system has maintained all NSW registrations as prior to the original announcement and renewals will be distributed to all 

NSW Surveyors as per previous years. The updated NSW Fee schedule is available 

via: https://www.bossi.nsw.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0009/230769/BOSSI_Fees_Schedule_2022.pdf 

 

If you have any queries or concerns please contact BOSSI at bossi@customerservice.nsw.gov.au 

 

*If you choose to maintain dual registration, you will need to follow the same process as previous years and pay the fee to BOSSI. You 

will also need to fill out a Continuation Notice and email it to the Registrar of Surveyors at registrar.surveyors@act.gov.au. The 

Continuation Notice form can be found via https://www.legislation.act.gov.au/View/af/2015-64/current/PDF/2015-64.PDF. The 

current due dates for Continuation Notice will still apply, you will need to submit the Continuation Notice before 1 September 2022. 

NSW and ACT will continue the current Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) agreement in regards to CPD for the forthcoming CPD 

year (2022-2023). There will be ongoing discussions about how to manage CPD once AMR is fully implemented in NSW
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